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Elll_ln gretraffic delays to be expected on Steinhauer

Fort McMurray... Motorists are advised that there will be minor traffic delays on the
Steinhauer Bridge, between Morrison and the Athabasca River.

Beginning on Friday, Sept. 23, work will be done both northbound and southbound on Highway
63 on the existing median of the Steinhauer Bridge between Morrison and the Athabasca
River. Although there will be a reduction in roadway width along both alignments, at least two
lanes will remain open in both directions. Median work is expected to be completed by Sept.
30, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in these areas and obey all signs and message boards. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers
are present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Brian DeHaan Martin Dupuis
Project Engineer Communications
Flatiron Alberta Transportation
780-715-1244 780-427-1938

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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